Councillor Vacancies

If you are interested in being co-opted onto the Parish Council, please send your CV on an A4 page by midnight on Saturday June 20th to clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.

Leonard Meadow

Council, in consultation with Edgar Taylor & Co - the developers of Site C (Leopold Farm) - has proposed to Bucks Council's Street-Naming department that the address of the development should be Leonard Meadow, in memory of Derek Leonard and in recognition of his contribution to the village and Parish Council.

Foodbank

Our Community Action Group is organising another collection for the Trussell Trust's foodbank in Bicester, on Saturday 20th from 9.30 to 12.30 at the Hall.

Footpath Closure

East West Rail is temporarily closing the railway line crossing of footpath MG5 until July 2023, with signs in appropriate places, to enable work to begin on the railway corridor.

Council Minutes

Minutes of the virtual meeting of Tuesday 9th will be available on the Council website shortly. Next meeting is on Tuesday July 14th.